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27th November 2019 
 
 

Could you survive on Mars? 

Hello from New Park Space Academy! As you are aware, Year 3/4 have 

been investigating space and our mission question: Could you survive on 

Mars?  

We would like to invite you to the official exhibition of our Martian 

mission. Here the children will show off all their hard work and the 

knowledge that they have gained over the last term. There will be 

demonstrations and activities for you to participate in too! 

This fantastic exhibition will be held on Friday 13th December 2019 and 

we’ll be opening doors from 2pm onwards. All friends and family are 

invited to come along to share in this celebration of the children’s work. 

See you there!  

 

Miss Watson and Miss Barker  

New Park Space Academy directors 

 

 

 


